
Answers to Your 
Biggest Questions 
About Teaching 
Elementary Reading

Christina Nosek

$29.95, 9781071858011
192 pages, March 2022

Answers to Your 
Biggest Questions 
About Teaching 
Elementary Writing

Melanie Meehan

$29.95, 9781071858028
168 pages, April 2022

Answers to Your 
Biggest Questions 
About Teaching 
Secondary Math

Frederick L. Dillon, 
Ayanna D. Perry, 
Andrea Cheng, 
Jennifer Outzs

$29.95, 9781071870792
184 pages, March 2022

Answers to Your 
Biggest Questions 
About Creating a 
Dynamic Classroom 

Serena Pariser, 
Victoria Lentfer

$29.95, 9781071856789
160 pages, June 2022

Answers to Your Biggest 
Questions About Teaching 
Elementary Math

John J. SanGiovanni, 
Susie Katt, 
Latrenda D. Knighten, 
Georgina Rivera

$29.95, 9781071857717
232 pages, September 2021

Answers to Your 
Biggest Questions 
About Teaching Middle 
& High School ELA 

Matthew Johnson, 
Matthew R. Kay, 
Dave Stuart Jr.

$29.95, 9781071858042
160 pages, May 2022

By-your-side 
guides for new 
teachers from 
classroom 
experts in 
math, literacy, 
and teaching 
essentials.
Friendly, accessible, 
and practical, each 
book in the series 
details the five most 
important things new 
teachers need to know 
to put theory into 
practice. What’s more, 
the books show how 
to avoid the mis-steps 
teachers so often make 
early in their careers.



“When I Started 
Teaching, I Wish  
I Had Known…”

Carol Pelletier Radford

$23.95, 9781071909393
128 pages, April 2023

Just Teaching

Jonathan Eckert

$32.95, 9781071886588
232 pages, January 2023

Mentoring in Action: 
Guiding, Sharing, 
and Reflecting With 
Novice Teachers
SECOND EDITION

Carol Pelletier Radford

$40.95, 9781506345116
312 pages, July 2016

The First Years 
Matter: Becoming 
an Effective Teacher
SECOND EDITION

Carol Pelletier Radford

$35.95, 9781506345062

296 pages, July 2016

Teaching With Light

Carol Pelletier Radford

$26.95, 9781071822708
160 pages, April 2021

Teaching Better 
Day by Day 

Jim Burke

$29.95, 9781071910436
240 pages, April 2023

Start Your 
Teaching 
Journey with 
Confidence
Whether you are 
looking to satisfy a 
need in professional 
development, wanting 
to provide quality 
teacher induction 
resources, or materials 
for mentoring new 
teachers, Corwin has 
the best resources 
for new teachers and 
veteran teachers alike!

Other resources for new teachers!


